
HB 221 -- A+ SCHOOLS PROGRAM

SPONSOR: Kelley (127)

This bill expands the A+ program to students earning specified
college credit in high school. Eligible high school students may
receive A+ reimbursement for the cost of tuition, books, and fees
for any dual-credit or dual-enrollment course offered in
association with any institution of higher education.

The bill also changes the eligibility requirement for the A+
program by reducing the requirement that a student attend high
school in Missouri from three years to two years.

This bill is similar to HB 2412 (2018).


